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Senators, 

Thank you Senator Lew for submitting this legislation. 

Once the practice of banning book gets started, who knows where it will stop. Our 

children need to experience the breadth of the human experience in order to 

understand their own or those of others.  

Thank you for reading this testimony 

Gloria Geiser, Democratic PCP 4307 


